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I have already made a written representation and have an Interested Party number but could not log cate it.
I am the landlady of the he now only pub left in Cowfold, the impact on traffic through the village should this project go
ahead, will be devastating on our business. 500 pubs closed their doors for food in 2023, this is set to be similar in 2024,
the industry has been so heavily affected by the pandemic bad now the cost of living crisis, this project could possibly see
the end of our last village pub, should it go ahead.
I have contributed to the Cowfold v rampion impact statement and support it, it represents my views.
I reiterate, I have registered as an Interested Party in October 2023 but could not locate by Interested Party number.


